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Zürich, 30.04.2020 

 

 

Postponment of the Crazy World Cup on June, 2020 in Zurich 

 

 

Dear dancers and dance sports enthusiasts 
 
Following the decision of the Swiss Federal Council on April 29th 2020 regarding sporting events, the 
board of the Crazy Shakers, Zurich has decided to postpone the World Cup, originally scheduled on 
June 20th, 2020. 
 
COVID-19 is affecting the dance scene, both here in Switzerland and internationally, and unfortunately 
it is impossible to hold an international dance tournament on the original date. We are adhering, and 
will continue to adhere to the guidelines and recommendations of the national and cantonal authori-
ties, in order to contain the pandemic. 
 
Stay tuned for the new date, which we will announce as soon as possible. For the present booked 
tickets remain valid for the tournament, on the postponed date, but unfortunately cannot be returned. 
Regrettably, we as the organizer cannot assume any costs for flight bookings or room reservations that 
have already been made. All other information is published on our official websites crazyshakers.ch 
and crazyworldcup.ch. 
 
We are sincerely grateful for your understanding and patience. This decision was not an easy one for 
us to make. We wish you and everbody the best of health and hope for all people, that the situation 
will return to normal, as soon as possible. 
 
 
Swinging greetings 
 
 
 
Markus Berghahn 
Crazy Shakers, Zürich 
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